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CRAVEN ANNOUNCES RE-ELECTION CAMPAIGN 
 
(North Kingstown, RI) – Rep. Robert Craven, Sr. of Saunderstown 
announced today that he will be seeking re-election as State 
Representative for District 32, representing North Kingstown.   
 
In his time at the State House, Rep. Craven has been influential in 
passing common sense legislation, such as codifying Roe v. Wade 
(guaranteeing a woman’s right to choose) in Rhode Island, reforming 
gun laws, expanding estate tax exemptions, reducing state corporate 
tax, extending the statute of limitations for victims of sexual assaults, 
extending Ethics Commission jurisdiction over the General 
Assembly, and bringing millions of federal dollars to Quonset Point, 
resulting in the creation of hundreds of jobs in North Kingstown.  
Rep. Craven presently serves as the Chair of the House Judiciary 
Committee.   
 
Rep. Craven has been a North Kingstown resident for 49 years, owns 
a local business, and raised his children in town.  Rep. Craven has 
represented North Kingstown at the State House since 2012.   
 
For more information, please visit VoteBobCraven.com or contact 
Rep. Craven at (401) 294-2222.   


